
PLEASE JOIN US AT GLC

The Third Tuesday of each month beginning January 21, 

2025 to learn and discuss what it means to be a Lutheran 
Christian living in the United States of America.

12:00: Soup and Sandwich luncheon will be served to invite 

table fellowship. The study will conclude by 1:00 for those 

that need to return to work. If conversation is robust we can 
extend the discussion. We will meet in the dining room.

Please rsvp to Pastor Krista via email: 

rev@glenwoodlutheran.com
so we can provide enough food.

Study guides are available in the church office.
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